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Bryan Campbell has been named president of Mack Molding’s southern division, which includes an
injection molding facility in Statesville.

Effective Sept. 1, Campbell succeeds Ray Burns, who is retiring from the Arlington, Vt.-based
company after 17 years.

Campbell is now the Mack North headquarters plant manager, which is in Vermont. Jeff Somple,
president of Mack Molding northern division, will take the post left open with Campbell’s promotion.

Campbell joined Mack Molding in 2008 as a program manager. He holds a business degree from
Catawba College in Salisbury.

Campbell will be based in Inman, S.C., which is the home to Mack Molding’s other injection
molding facility in the southern division.

Mack Molding, with 11 facilities around the world, molds plastic, fabricates sheet metal devices and
makes medical devices.

Ken Elkins covers manufacturing, international business and economic development for
the Charlotte Business Journal.
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